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[bookmark: Date]

November 16, 2012
[bookmark: Addressee]

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn:  Records Center
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250


RE:	Notification of Name Change as a Result of Merger of AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc. and AT&T Corp.   



[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to advise that the merger of AT&T Corp. with AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc (“AT&T Communications”) (collectively, “AT&T”), with AT&T Corp. being the surviving entity closed as of October 31, 2012.  As such, AT&T requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) recognize AT&T Corp. in lieu of AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc. and make the appropriate name change in its records.  

[bookmark: Beginning]If you have any questions regarding this notice or the underlying transaction, please feel free to contact me at (512) 330-1698.



Very truly yours,

[image: ]
Sharon Mullin
Director
AT&T Services, Inc.  
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